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September 2, 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Cayuga Avenue Residents: 
 
Thank you for meeting with the City of Elmhurst on, Monday, August 18 and for expressing your concerns as we 
plan to help alleviate localized homeowner flooding. 
 
The City is coordinating a follow-up public meeting regarding the York Commons Stormwater Mitigation 
Plan. The meeting will be held Monday, September 8, 2014, at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, 
located on the 2nd floor of City Hall (209 N. York Street).  
 
After our initial meeting on August 18th, we received twenty-seven questions from a resident regarding 
the project and the CBBEL report. It is our goal to provide answers either before or at the September 8th 
meeting. 
  
As always, the City values your input and sincerely hopes, you can attend this meeting. It will be an open 
meeting for all residents who choose to attend. Thanks in advance for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James A. Grabowski 
City Manager 
 
 
 
cc:  Mayor Morley and City Council 
 Mike Kopp, Assistant City Manager 
 Christopher B. Burke Engineering, Ltd. 
 Executive Director James Rodgers, Elmhurst Park District 
 Superintendent of Schools, Dist. 205, David Pruneau 


